
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Friday 4th March, Year 3 will be going on a trip to the Manchester Museum of Science and Industry.  

This will link to their learning in science and will hopefully provide them with an exciting experience where 

they will have the chance to take part in different hands on activities. 

 

To help cover the coat of the transport, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £4.00 which is 

payable using the MCAS app where you can also give your child consent to attend the trip. The coach will 

leave school at approximately 9:30am and we set off from the museum at around 2pm returning to school 

before the end of the normal school day where children can be picked up from their class as normal. 

 The children will need a packed lunch on the day, please send this in disposable containers in a carrier bag. 

If you child is currently has a Free School meal, a packed lunch will be provided by school. 

 

Please let us know if you have any questions. 

 

Thank you for your continued support,  

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Sankey and Miss Danaher. 

 


